
 
 

 

 

WRIGHT-HENNEPIN CELEBRATES CO-OP MONTH 
 

Rockford, MN (October 31, 2019) — October is National Co-op Month and Wright-Hennepin 

Cooperative Electric Association (WH) celebrated with its members. WH hosted two free events for 

members at its headquarters in Rockford, Minn.  

On October 10, WH hosted a Member Appreciation Lunch, where more than 200 members joined 

WH directors, staff and employees for a delicious lunch. In addition, William Theis from Hamel, Minn. 

won the raffle drawing for a $100 bill credit. 

On October 24, WH hosted a Fall Festival. More than 210 people enjoyed an evening of fun 

activities including pumpkin decorating, face painting, bounce houses, line trucks and fall treats. 

Electric cooperatives are built by and belong to the members in the communities they serve and 

are led by their consumers. Co-op Month is a celebration of every cooperative across the country and how 

they strive to improve the quality of life for their members and communities. 

Wright-Hennepin Cooperative Electric Association is a member-owned, not-for-profit electric 

utility that provides power to rural Wright County and western Hennepin County. The cooperative has 

been a corporate citizen to the area since 1937 and currently serves more than 50,000 electric accounts. It 

is headquartered in Rockford, Minn. 
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More than 200 members came to WH’s Member Appreciation Lunch on October 10 to enjoy a delicious 

meal and great conversation. 

 

More than 210 people came to WH’s Fall Festival on October 24 and enjoyed activities including 

pumpkin decorating, face painting, bounce houses and line trucks. 


